New consultation for Norfolk habitat
restoration project

A consultation proposal to grant a permit for temporary fish barriers at the
entrance to Hoveton Great Broad, Norfolk, is being launched today.


http://www.government-world.com/new-consultation-for-norfolk-habitat-restoration-project-2/
http://www.government-world.com/new-consultation-for-norfolk-habitat-restoration-project-2/

